
Tuesday 5th Nov - PA Meeting - 7.15pm - School Boardroom 
This is our usual monthly meeting which will occur on the 1st Tuesday of every month. All 

parents welcome. 
 
Monday 11th November - Special PA meeting for parents of 1st year Students - 7.15pm - 

School Boardroom 
This meeting is for 1st year Parent Group to introduce them to the Parents' Association and an 

opportunity to meet other parents 
 
Monday 25th November - Inaugrual meeting for Parents of students with Special 

Educational Needs - 7.15pm - School Boardroom 
This meeting is for any parent or guardian of a student with special educational needs. The 

purpose of the meeting is to share knowledge, experiences, insights between parents and to be 

a support group for each other and to discuss what additional supports that may be needed 

which the school may need to be aware of. 
 
Also, as members of the National Parents' Council Post-Primary (NPCPP), we have access to 

some excellent online supports that they provide in areas such as Bullying, Internet Safety, 

Health & Well-Being, Dealing with Addiction to name a few, and access to this content is free 

and available by following the following link: https://npcpp.ie/information-for-parents-and-

guardians/  
 
 

We look forward to meeting many of you at one of these meetings if you can make it. 
Regards 
Tommy Keogh 
Chairperson 
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